Chair Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo. and
Honorable Members of the House Health Committee,

My name is Lori Siefker and | thank you for the opportunity to
provide proponent testimony for HB248. HB248 is important to me
because medical freedom is important to me. That's how | see
HB248. It's a bill for informed consent. It's a bill for bodily
autonomy. Where there is risk, there must be choice. It is
important that everyone be able to make an informed decision
about any and all personal medical decisions. It is important for
everyone to be able to move freely in society without worry of

discrimination because of a medical status. It is necessary
that HB248 becomes passed in to law. Thank you again
for the opportunity to share my

proponent testimony.

Thank you,

Lori Siefker



